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  Mastering the Fujifilm X-E1 and X-Pro1 Rico
Pfirstinger,2013-10-04 Mastering the Fujifilm X-E1
and X-Pro1 provides a wealth of experienced-based
information and insights for owners of Fuji's
mirrorless X-E1 and X-Pro1 system cameras. Readers
will learn about the features and capabilities of
these cameras and will discover numerous tips and
tricks for how to maximize their potential. The
book also covers lenses and key accessories, as
well as various post-processing options. With the
X-E1 and X-Pro1, Fujifilm released two affordable
mirrorless system cameras with APS-C sensors that
rival modern full-frame cameras. The successful
combination of high-end retro design and state-of-
the-art digital camera technology, originally seen
in the X100 viewfinder camera, has now been pushed
even further. The systems offer a number of
FUJINON interchangeable zoom and prime lenses, and
several more have been announced. In a layout
suitable to the cameras' attractive design, this
manual presents imagery that attests to the fun
you will have as you begin to push the envelope of
your Fujifilm X-E1 or X-Pro1.
  Handbook of Truly Concurrent Process Algebra
Yong Wang,2023-12-15 Handbook of Truly Concurrent
Process Algebra provides readers with a detailed
and in-depth explanation of the algebra used for
concurrent computing. This complete handbook is
divided into five Parts: Algebraic Theory for
Reversible Computing, Probabilistic Process
Algebra for True Concurrency, Actors – A Process
Algebra-Based Approach, Secure Process Algebra,
and Verification of Patterns. The author
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demonstrates actor models which are captured using
the following characteristics: Concurrency,
Asynchrony, Uniqueness, Concentration,
Communication Dependency, Abstraction, and
Persistence. Truly concurrent process algebras are
generalizations of the corresponding traditional
process algebras. Handbook of Truly Concurrent
Process Algebra introduces several advanced
extensions and applications of truly concurrent
process algebras. Part 1: Algebraic Theory for
Reversible Computing provides readers with all
aspects of algebraic theory for reversible
computing, including the basis of semantics,
calculi for reversible computing, and
axiomatization for reversible computing. Part 2:
Probabilistic Process Algebra for True Concurrency
provides readers with all aspects of probabilistic
process algebra for true concurrency, including
the basis of semantics, calculi for probabilistic
computing, axiomatization for probabilistic
computing, as well as mobile calculi for
probabilistic computing. Part 3: Actors - A
Process Algebra-Based Approach bridges the two
concurrent models, process algebra and actors, by
capturing the actor model in the following
characteristics: Concurrency, Asynchrony,
Uniqueness, Concentration, Communication
Dependency, Abstraction, and Persistence. Part 4:
Secure Process Algebra demonstrates the advantages
of process algebra in verifying security protocols
– it has a firmly theoretic foundation and rich
expressive powers to describe security protocols.
Part 5: Verification of Patterns formalizes
software patterns according to the categories of
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the patterns and verifies the correctness of
patterns based on truly concurrent process
algebra. Every pattern is detailed according to a
regular format to be understood and utilized
easily, which includes introduction to a pattern
and its verifications. Patterns of the vertical
domains are also provided, including the domains
of networked objects and resource management. To
help readers develop and implement the software
patterns scientifically, the pattern languages are
also presented. Presents all aspects of full
algebraic reversible computing, including the
basis of semantics, calculi for full reversible
computing, and axiomatization for full reversible
computing Introduces algebraic properties and laws
for probabilistic computing, one of the
foundational concepts of Computer Science Presents
the calculi for probabilistic computing, including
the basis of semantics and calculi for reversible
computing
  Principles of Object-Oriented Modeling and
Simulation with Modelica 3.3 Peter
Fritzson,2015-01-06 Fritzson covers the Modelica
language in impressive depth from the basic
concepts such as cyber-physical, equation-base,
object-oriented, system, model, and simulation,
while also incorporating over a hundred exercises
and their solutions for a tutorial, easy-to-read
experience. The only book with complete Modelica
3.3 coverage Over one hundred exercises and
solutions Examines basic concepts such as cyber-
physical, equation-based, object-oriented, system,
model, and simulation
  An Introduction to Proof through Real Analysis
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Daniel J. Madden,Jason A. Aubrey,2017-09-12 An
engaging and accessible introduction to
mathematical proof incorporating ideas from real
analysis A mathematical proof is an inferential
argument for a mathematical statement. Since the
time of the ancient Greek mathematicians, the
proof has been a cornerstone of the science of
mathematics. The goal of this book is to help
students learn to follow and understand the
function and structure of mathematical proof and
to produce proofs of their own. An Introduction to
Proof through Real Analysis is based on course
material developed and refined over thirty years
by Professor Daniel J. Madden and was designed to
function as a complete text for both first proofs
and first analysis courses. Written in an engaging
and accessible narrative style, this book
systematically covers the basic techniques of
proof writing, beginning with real numbers and
progressing to logic, set theory, topology, and
continuity. The book proceeds from natural numbers
to rational numbers in a familiar way, and
justifies the need for a rigorous definition of
real numbers. The mathematical climax of the story
it tells is the Intermediate Value Theorem, which
justifies the notion that the real numbers are
sufficient for solving all geometric problems. •
Concentrates solely on designing proofs by placing
instruction on proof writing on top of discussions
of specific mathematical subjects • Departs from
traditional guides to proofs by incorporating
elements of both real analysis and algebraic
representation • Written in an engaging narrative
style to tell the story of proof and its meaning,
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function, and construction • Uses a particular
mathematical idea as the focus of each type of
proof presented • Developed from material that has
been class-tested and fine-tuned over thirty years
in university introductory courses An Introduction
to Proof through Real Analysis is the ideal
introductory text to proofs for second and third-
year undergraduate mathematics students,
especially those who have completed a calculus
sequence, students learning real analysis for the
first time, and those learning proofs for the
first time. Daniel J. Madden, PhD, is an Associate
Professor of Mathematics at The University of
Arizona, Tucson, Arizona, USA. He has taught a
junior level course introducing students to the
idea of a rigorous proof based on real analysis
almost every semester since 1990. Dr. Madden is
the winner of the 2015 Southwest Section of the
Mathematical Association of America Distinguished
Teacher Award. Jason A. Aubrey, PhD, is Assistant
Professor of Mathematics and Director, Mathematics
Center of the University of Arizona.
  Manual of Navy Enlisted Manpower and Personnel
Classifications and Occupational Standards United
States. Bureau of Naval Personnel,1987-04
  High Resolution Spectroscopy J. Michael
Hollas,2013-10-22 High Resolution Spectroscopy
discusses the underlying concepts in the different
branches of spectroscopy, especially in high
resolution spectroscopy. The coverage of the book
includes basic principles such as the quantization
of energy, as well as the interaction of
electromagnetic radiation with atoms and
molecules; general experimental methods and
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features of instrumentation; and microwave,
millimeter wave, and lamb dip spectroscopy. Also
covered in the book are subjects such as the
principles behind rotational spectroscopy;
diatomic and polyatomic molecules in vibrational
spectroscopy; and the electronic spectroscopy of
atoms, as well as diatomic and polyatomic
molecules. The text is recommended for engineers
and physicists who would like to know more about
the concepts, theories, methods, and
instrumentation related to spectroscopy,
particularly in the field of high resolution
spectroscopy.
  Leibniz Algebras Shavkat Ayupov,Bakhrom
Omirov,Isamiddin Rakhimov,2019-11-11 Leibniz
Algebras: Structure and Classification is designed
to introduce the reader to the theory of Leibniz
algebras. Leibniz algebra is the generalization of
Lie algebras. These algebras preserve a unique
property of Lie algebras that the right
multiplication operators are derivations. They
first appeared in papers of A.M Blokh in the
1960s, under the name D-algebras, emphasizing
their close relationship with derivations. The
theory of D-algebras did not get as thorough an
examination as it deserved immediately after its
introduction. Later, the same algebras were
introduced in 1993 by Jean-Louis Loday , who
called them Leibniz algebras due to the identity
they satisfy. The main motivation for the
introduction of Leibniz algebras was to study the
periodicity phenomena in algebraic K-theory.
Nowadays, the theory of Leibniz algebras is one of
the more actively developing areas of modern
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algebra. Along with (co)homological, structural
and classification results on Leibniz algebras,
some papers with various applications of the
Leibniz algebras also appear now. However, the
focus of this book is mainly on the classification
problems of Leibniz algebras. Particularly, the
authors propose a method of classification of a
subclass of Leibniz algebras based on algebraic
invariants. The method is applicable in the Lie
algebras case as well. Features: Provides a
systematic exposition of the theory of Leibniz
algebras and recent results on Leibniz algebras
Suitable for final year bachelor's students,
master's students and PhD students going into
research in the structural theory of finite-
dimensional algebras, particularly, Lie and
Leibniz algebras Covers important and more general
parts of the structural theory of Leibniz algebras
that are not addressed in other texts
  Proceedings of the London Mathematical Society
London Mathematical Society,1909 Papers presented
to J. E. Littlewood on his 80th birthday issued as
3d ser., v. 14 A, 1965.
  Markets with Transaction Costs Yuri Kabanov,Mher
Safarian,2009-12-04 The book is the first
monograph on this highly important subject.
  Exercises in Functional Analysis C. Costara,D.
Popa,2013-03-14 This book contains almost 450
exercises, all with complete solutions; it
provides supplementary examples, counter-examples,
and applications for the basic notions usually
presented in an introductory course in Functional
Analysis. Three comprehensive sections cover the
broad topic of functional analysis. A large number
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of exercises on the weak topologies is included.
  Formal Methods and Software Engineering Jin Song
Dong,Jim Woodcock,2003-11-06 This volume contains
the proceedings of the 2003 International
Conference on Formal Engineering Methods (ICFEM
2003). The conference was the ?fth in a series
that began in 1997. ICFEM 2003 was held in
Singapore during 5–7 November 2003. ICFEM 2003
aimed to bring together researchers and
practitioners from - dustry, academia, and
government to advance the state of the art in
formal engineering methods and to encourage a
wider uptake of formal methods in industry. The
Program Committee received 91 submissions from
more than 20 co- tries in various regions. After
each paper was reviewed by at least three referees
in each relevant ?eld, 34 high-quality papers were
accepted based on originality, technical content,
presentation and relevance to formal methods and
software engineering. We wish to sincerely thank
all authors who submitted their work for
consideration. We would also like to thank the
Program Committee members and other reviewers for
their great e?orts in the reviewing and selecting
process.
Weareindebtedtothethreekeynotespeakers,Prof.IanHay
esoftheUniv- sity of Queensland, Prof. Mathai
Joseph of the Tata Research, Development and
DesignCentre,andDr.ColinO’HalloranofQinetiQ,foracc
eptingourinvitation to address the conference.
  Conformally Invariant Metrics and Quasiconformal
Mappings Parisa Hariri,Riku Klén,Matti
Vuorinen,2020-04-11 This book is an introduction
to the theory of quasiconformal and quasiregular
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mappings in the euclidean n-dimensional space,
(where n is greater than 2). There are many ways
to develop this theory as the literature shows.
The authors' approach is based on the use of
metrics, in particular conformally invariant
metrics, which will have a key role throughout the
whole book. The intended readership consists of
mathematicians from beginning graduate students to
researchers. The prerequisite requirements are
modest: only some familiarity with basic ideas of
real and complex analysis is expected.
  A Treatise on the Integral Calculus with
Applications, Examples and Problems Joseph
Edwards,1922
  Physics for Radiation Protection James E.
Martin,2006-08 A highly practical reference for
health physicists and other professionals,
addressing practical problems in radiation
protection, this new edition has been completely
revised, updated and supplemented by such new
sections as log-normal distribution and digital
radiography, as well as new chapters on internal
radiation dose and the environmental transport of
radionuclides. Designed for readers with limited
as well as basic science backgrounds, the handbook
presents clear, thorough and up-to-date
explanations of the basic physics necessary. It
provides an overview of the major discoveries in
radiation physics, plus extensive discussion of
radioactivity, including sources and materials, as
well as calculational methods for radiation
exposure, comprehensive appendices and more than
400 figures. The text draws substantially on
current resource data available, which is cross-
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referenced to standard compendiums, providing
decay schemes and emission energies for
approximately 100 of the most common radionuclides
encountered by practitioners. Excerpts from the
Chart of the Nuclides, activation cross sections,
fission yields, fission-product chains, photon
attenuation coefficients, and nuclear masses are
also provided. Throughout, the author emphasizes
applied concepts and carefully illustrates all
topics using real-world examples as well as
exercises. A much-needed working resource for
health physicists and other radiation protection
professionals.
  Computer Mathematics - Proceedings Of The Fifth
Asian Symposium (Ascm 2001) Kiyoshi
Shirayanagi,Kazuhiro Yokoyama,2001-09-18 This
volume covers some of the most recent and
significant advances in computer mathematics,
including algebraic, symbolic, numeric and
geometric computation, automated mathematical
reasoning, mathematical software and computer-
aided geometric design. Researchers, engineers,
academics and graduate students interested in
doing mathematics using computers will find this
volume good reading and a valuable reference.
  Formal Methods and Software Engineering Jim
Davies,Wolfram Schulte,Mike Barnett,2004-11-03
Formal engineering methods are changing the way
that software systems are -
veloped.Withlanguageandtoolsupport,theyarebeinguse
dforautomaticcode generation, and for the
automatic abstraction and checking of
implementations. In the future, they will be used
at every stage of development: requirements,
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speci?cation, design, implementation, testing, and
documentation. The ICFEM series of conferences
aims to bring together those interested in the
application of formal engineering methods to
computer systems. Researchers and practitioners,
from industry, academia, and government, are
encouraged to
attend,andtohelpadvancethestateoftheart.Authorsare
stronglyencouraged to make their ideas as
accessible as possible, and there is a clear
emphasis upon work that promises to bring
practical, tangible bene?t: reports of case
studies should have a conceptual message, theory
papers should have a clear link to application,
and papers describing tools should have an account
of results. ICFEM 2004 was the sixth conference in
the series, and the ?rst to be held in North
America. Previous conferences were held in
Singapore, China, UK, A- tralia, and Japan. The
Programme Committee received 110 papers and
selected
30forpresentation.The?nalversionsofthosepapersarei
ncludedhere,together with 2-page abstracts for the
5 accepted tutorials, and shorter abstracts for
the 4 invited talks.
  Linear Algebra Werner H. Greub,2013-04-17
Besides the very obvious change from German to
English, the second edition of this book contains
many additions as weil as a great many other
changes. It might even be called a new book
altogether were it not for the fact that the
essential character of the book has remained the
same; in other words, the entire presentation
continues to be based on an axiomatic treatment of
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linear spaces. In this second edition, the
thorough-going restriction to linear spaces of
finite dimension has been removed. Another
complete change is the restriction to linear
spaces with real or complex coefficients, thereby
removing a number of relatively involved
discussions which did not really contribute
substantially to the subject. On p.6 there is a
list of those chapters in which the presentation
can be transferred directly to spaces over an
arbitrary coefficient field. Chapter I deals with
the general properties of a linear space. Those
concepts which are only valid for finitely many
dimensions are discussed in a special paragraph.
Chapter 11 now covers only linear transformations
while the treat ment of matrices has been
delegated to a new chapter, chapter 111. The
discussion of dual spaces has been changed; dual
spaces are now intro duced abstractly and the
connection with the space of linear functions is
not established untillater.
  Buildings, Finite Geometries and Groups N.S.
Narasimha Sastry,2011-11-13 This is the
Proceedings of the ICM 2010 Satellite Conference
on “Buildings, Finite Geometries and Groups”
organized at the Indian Statistical Institute,
Bangalore, during August 29 – 31, 2010. This is a
collection of articles by some of the currently
very active research workers in several areas
related to finite simple groups, Chevalley groups
and their generalizations: theory of buildings,
finite incidence geometries, modular
representations, Lie theory, etc. These articles
reflect the current major trends in research in
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the geometric and combinatorial aspects of the
study of these groups. The unique perspective the
authors bring in their articles on the current
developments and the major problems in their area
is expected to be very useful to research
mathematicians, graduate students and potential
new entrants to these areas.
  Topics in Contemporary Mathematical Physics Kai
S Lam,2003-06-06 This textbook, pitched at the
advanced-undergraduate to beginning-graduate
level, focuses on mathematical topics of relevance
in contemporary physics that are not usually
covered in texts at the same level. Its main
purpose is to help students appreciate and take
advantage of the modern trend of very productive
symbiosis between physics and mathematics. Three
major areas are covered: (1) linear operators; (2)
group representations and Lie algebra
representations; (3) topology and differential
geometry. The following are noteworthy features of
this book: the style of exposition is a fusion of
those common in the standard physics and
mathematics literatures; the level of exposition
varies from quite elementary to moderately
advanced, so that the book is of interest to a
wide audience; despite the diversity of the topics
covered, there is a strong degree of thematic
unity; much care is devoted to detailed cross-
referencing so that, from any part of the book,
the reader can trace easily where specific
concepts or techniques are introduced.
  Contemporary Geometry And Related Topics Neda
Bokan,Mirjana DjoriÄ�,Zoran RakiÄ�,Anatoly T
Fomenko,Julius Wess,2004-03-15 This volume covers
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a broad range of subjects in modern geometry and
related branches of mathematics, physics and
computer science. Most of the papers show new,
interesting results in Riemannian geometry,
homotopy theory, theory of Lie groups and Lie
algebras, topological analysis, integrable
systems, quantum groups, and noncommutative
geometry. There are also papers giving overviews
of the recent achievements in some special topics,
such as the Willmore conjecture, geodesic
mappings, Weyl's tube formula, and integrable
geodesic flows. This book provides a great chance
for interchanging new results and ideas in
multidisciplinary studies. The proceedings have
been selected for coverage in: • Index to
Scientific & Technical Proceedings (ISTP CDROM
version / ISI Proceedings) • CC Proceedings —
Engineering & Physical Sciences Contents:
Invariant Structures Generated by Lie Group
Automorphisms on Homogenous Spaces (V V
Balashchenko)Integrable Geodesic Flows on
Riemannian Manifolds: Construction and
Obstructions (A V Bolsinov & B Jovanović)Non-
Archimedean Geometry and Physics on Adelic Spaces
(B Dragovich)Willmore Submanifolds in a Riemannian
Manifold (Z Hu & H Li)Visualisation and Animation
in Differential Geometry (E Malkowsky & V
Veličković)Computer Gluing of 2D Projective Images
(G V Nosovskiy)On Rational Homotopy of Four-
Manifolds (S Terzić)Special Classes of Three
Dimensional Affine Hyperspheres Characterized by
Properties of Their Cubic Form (L Vrancken)and
other papers Readership: Researchers in geometry &
topology, nonlinear science and dynamical systems.
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